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Planning Board for 
The Town of Baldwin 

 
Minutes for July 14, 2016 

 
 

 
Present: Norm Blake, Jo Pierce, Matt Fricker, David Strock and CEO Wes Sunderland. 
 
Norm called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The Board waived the reading of the minutes of the last meeting.  
 
The Board gave the Selectmen the Exhibit “A” to the Shoreland Zoning Ordinance that was 
located.  The Selectmen are working on that issue independent of the Board. 
 
The Board scheduled July 28, 2016 as the date of the public hearing on the Dodge Oil CUPs.  
Jay Banks had agreed to get his expert to that meeting to answer any questions.  The Board also 
agreed to schedule site walk for July 30, 2016 at 9:00 a.m.  Norm hoped that we could get a good 
turn out to look at the property to assist in our deliberations. 
 
The Board voted to adjourn at 7:24 p.m. 
 
 


